From: jo myers

Sent: 02 July 2024 20:43
To: Planning
Subject: 2024/1850/P

Dear Mr Wong
| am writing in support of application 2024/1850/P.

Myself and my husband were opposed to the previous application 2020/5214/P to demolish 18A and replace it with
the “art-nouveau style” green house. We felt that that house would overwhelm the street; not fit’ the conservation
area and not blend with 18B. We are much in favour that the building is not completely demolished with carbon
emissions that would have arisen and the disruption the build would have caused our neighbour at 18B. The current
proposals sensitively enhance the relatively modern existing building including improvements to its appearance
(which having been vacant for some time has become increasingly dilapidated) and will cause far less adverse
impacts to other residents.

| hope that planning permission will be granted for this application — so this scheme can be completed instead of the
redevelopment scheme previously approved.

Kind regards

Joanna Myers
20 Frognal Gardens NW3 6XA



